of business daily. Please note any problems that may have been witnessed with the
cylinder (e.g. leakage, damage, etc.).

5) Permanently obliterate the special permit specification markings and render them
incapable of holding pressure within five business days of possession, including those
in inventory.

PHMSA URGENTLY ADVISES CYLINDER OWNERS TO:

1) Take proper safeguards in identifying and handling the affected packagings
identified in this Order,

2) Use the instruction and information provided by Lite Cylinder for the safe
handling and discharge of hazardous material and for the return shipment of
cylinders. This information will guide Cylinder Owners to use only qualified
persons, trained in handling cylinders in accordance with Federal regulations, and
to safely discharge, purge, and remove the valve from, the cylinder.

3) Return the purged and empty cylinders to the manufacturer at the following
address: The Lite Cylinder Company, 139 Southeast Parkway Court, Franklin,

TN 37064.

This Order is effective immediately and remains in effect unless withdrawn in writing by
the Associate Administrator or his designee, or until it otherwise expires by operation of
law.



